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20 March 2018
 
 
Dear Parents
 
Easter in the Park Event March 31st 2018
Members of the Ships Company are being asked to help out at the Easter in the Park Event held at Canatara Park located on the corner of Christina and Cathcart Street.  These hours are counted as volunteer hours for high school or church groups.  This is a fun morning for the Cadets while working with young children.  We ask that Cadets arrive at the park at 0900 hours, meeting at the parking lot beside the animal farm.  Cadets should arrive wearing work dress, ball caps, running shoes and their winter parkas and gloves (if necessary).  They will be ready to be picked up at 1145 hrs.  Please be prepared for the weather. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

B. Brooker 
Lieutenant (N)

Executive Officer

RCSCC Repulse
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